The Worker’'s Compensation Rating and Inspection Bureau of Massachusetts
40 Broad Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02109
(617) 542-5080
FAX: (617) 338-7582

November 22, 1988

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1492

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau:

Re: Department of Industrial Accidents Assessment

The Department of Industrial Accidents has revised the
assessment rate for Private Employers to be applied to policies
- effective July 1, 1988 and thereafter as follows:

Private Employers .013

This new rate replaces the rate of .011 for Private
Employers contained in our Circular Letter No. 1487 dated
July 25, 1988.

The rate of .029 for Public Employers remains unchanged.
These assessment rates are the result of a further analysis
of the financial needs of the Chapter 572, Section 65 funds for

fiscal 1988-1989, and should be applied against the premiums of
public and private policyholders, respectively.

NORMAN R. FONTAINE
Vice President
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